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All Beaufort County Offices and Facilities  
Scheduled to Reopen Monday, September 17 

 
All Beaufort County government offices and facilities are scheduled to reopen Monday, 
September 17. 
 
The Sheriff's Office will continue to keep the public updated of official recommendations or 
instructions regarding public safety.   
 
Download the SC EMD app here. 
 
Sign up for updates from the Beaufort County Sheriff’s Office, click here or text your 
zip code to 888777. 
 
Please remain vigilant and stay informed on Hurricane Florence's projected path through the 
National Hurricane Center at www.nhc.noaa.gov and other official sources of information. 
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